Dear Parents/Carers,
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Next week (10th - 14th July) we will be having a ‘Celebration Week'’ to celebrate all of the
children's hard work over this academic year.

Please see below the timetable for all the exciting events happening next week

Monday 10th July

Children will perform at the music concert- parents/carers invited

Tuesday 11th July

End of year class photos- sent free of charge

(Year 2 photographs will be taken on Wednesday 12th July due to
school trip)

Wednesday 12th July

All children will find out who their teacher will be next year

Thursday 13th July

Transition into new classes

Friday 14th July

Celebration party for our outstanding RE inspection- children can
come to school wearing their own clothes and they can bring
party food if they would like

Kind regards,
Miss N. Duffy

. Duffy

Pastoral Lead

Executive Headteacher: Mrs A McClurey
Head of School: Mr N Bennett

St Mary’s Catholic Primary School, Tennyson Avenue, Grangetown, Middlesbrough, TS6 7AD
Tel: 01642 455309 | Email: enquiries@stmarys.npcat.org.uk | Website: stmarys.npcat.org.uk

Part of the Nicholas Postgate Catholic Academy Trust
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